
 

10/9/2024 

RE: Boards/Commissions Re-Appointment 

 

Dear Councilmember Hector Gutierrez,  

I hope this message finds you well. As your current term on the Development Authority Board 

approaches its conclusion, we would like to express our gratitude for your valuable contributions 

during your time with the board. Your commitment, expertise, and dedication have been 

instrumental in advancing the work of the Development Authority Board. 

Given your outstanding performance and continued interest in the board’s mission, we are 

reaching out to inquire about your interest in being re-appointed for another 4- years. Your 

colleagues and the broader community have highly valued your insights and leadership, and we 

believe that your continued involvement would be a significant asset to the ongoing efforts of the 

Development Authority Board. 

If you are interested in being considered for re-appointment, please let us know as soon as 

possible. We will happily arrange a meeting if you have any questions or wish to discuss your 

potential re-appointment further. 

We are grateful for your service and hope that you will consider continuing your work with the 

Development Authority. 

 

Thank you again for your dedication, and we look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Hood 

Deputy City Clerk 

City of Forest Park 


